
Dedicated to the recognition, preservation and restoration of Greater Kansas City’s unique heritage.

FALL 2023

Our 2023 Annual OKC Gala (the 51st!) will be held Wednesday, November 8. 
Our OKC Honoree will be Dr. Matthew Naylor, Ph.D., (above) President and CEO 

of WWI Museum and Memorial. He is truly deserving of official recognition 
as an Outstanding Kansas Citian by NSDKC!

To the Carriage Club at 5301 State Line Road in Kansas City, Missouri
Reception & Silent Auction: 6:00 p.m.

Dinner: 7:00 p.m.
Program: 8:00 p.m.

(Black Tie Optional)

$1,500 for a table of 10 or $150 per person. Proceeds support the NSDKC mission

RESERVATIONS NEED TO BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27
RSVP and pay with a credit card at www.nsdkc.org 

Or mail your check, payable to NSDKC to
NSDKC-OKC, PO Box 25513, Kansas City, MO 64119-0913

FOR INFORMATION, CALL 816-223-7118
$95 of the single ticket price may be considered a donation

NSDKC is a 501©(3) organization

2023 OKC GALA
Wednesday, November 8, 2023 ⬥ The Carriage Club
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2023 OKC GALA
November 8 at 6:00 p.m.
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Richard L. Mann, II

Deborah K. Rhinehart
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OFFICERS & STAFF

Ray Elder
President
John Dunnewind
1st Vice President
Christy Chester
2nd Vice President
Nancy Elder
Treasurer
Paul Christiansen II
Secretary
Nancy Elder
Historian
Linda F. Mills
Event/Programs Chair
A list of all committees and 
committee chairs is available at
NSDKC.org

Newsletter Production
Ross Marshall, Editor
Norman Besheer, Proof Reader

Administrative Staff
Nancy Elder, Administrator

Contact Information
Phone: 816-278-8929
Email: admin@NSDKC.org
NSDKC.org

NEW Mailing address:
PO Box 25513
Kansas City MO 64119-0813

MISSION

The Native Sons and Daughters of 
Greater Kansas City, Inc. is dedicated 
to the historic preservation of the 
unique and rich heritage of the 
greater Kansas City metropolitan 
area, both in Missouri and Kansas, 
through advocacy, education and 
restoration. It also seeks to preserve 
and maintain archives of historical 
interest relating to the development 
of the Kansas City region and to 
recognize individuals who have 
resided therein and contributed to 
such development.

The Native Sons & Daughters of Greater Kansas City

Dear Members:

Hello to fellow members of Native Sons & 
Daughters of Greater Kansas City. As our weather is 
changing, we want to remind you about several things 
we have going on: 

• We hope you have made your reservation for the 
Annual Meeting on October 18, 2023. This is the 
one meeting where all Members are invited to hear 
about the activities of NSDKC, select members of 
the Board of Directors (six positions), discuss and 
approve Bylaws changes to be approved. Two 
committees, Advisory and Bylaws have been 
working very hard on bringing the Bylaws up to date. Copies were 
sent with the notice about the annual Meeting and final copy will 
be sent upon approval of the changes. 

• The very important annual event, the Outstanding Kansas Citian Gala is 
coming up very soon on Wednesday, November 8, 2023. Have you made 
your reservations? Cost is $150 for individual and a table of 10 is $1,500. 
This event is a fundraiser for funds to continue the activities and programs of 
NSDKC. Send your check and the reservation card you received to NSDKC, 
P. O. Box 25513, Kansas City, MO 64119-0813 no later than October 27, 
2023. OKC always proves to be special and we want you with us. 

• Notice for the Awards to be given out at the Holiday Brunch will be 
coming via email in the next few days. Please visit the NSDKC website, 
nsdkc.org, click on Awards, and read the guidelines carefully and use the 
nomination form for a member you feel deserves recognition, or an outside 
person for the James Anderson award. Nominations are due no later than 
November 1, to be sent to Ms. Joanne Collins, mommajmc@gmail.com. 

We have much going on and are always looking for new members to join the 
Organization and become active. If there someone you want to nominate, 
contact our Administrator, Mrs. Nancy Elder for an application to be sent to you.

Until next time we meet, stay safe, healthy, enjoy the Fall colors 
and have a special Holiday Season.

Ray Elder 
2023 President

Ray Elder
2023 President
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The Native Sons & Daughters of Greater Kansas City

Pictured above is our group of 26 as we arrived at 2:00 
standing on the “Glass Floor”. This is just inside the main 
entrance and displays about 9000 poppies below the glass 
floor. The poppies signify the 9000 or so deaths of our 
soldiers in World War 1. What a spectacular setting!

Deb Rhinehart was a good guide and led us throughout 
the tour inside the large rooms and displays. She also 
joined our NSDKC organization during this visit!

At the beginning of the 20th century, a conflict erupted 
in Europe that rapidly escalated into a war of 
unprecedented destruction and bloodshed. Totally, about 
65 million soldiers from all nations 
fought and over nine million of 
them died.

The war involved 36 countries 
around the world including the 
United States, who sent two million 
men and women overseas. 

On April 6, 1917, President 
Woodrow Wilson signed the 
declaration of war against Germany. 
The United States quickly took 
steps to put our entire country on 
a war footing.

Millions of men were inducted into 
the united forces and given basic 
combat training. By August, 1917 

nearly 2 million American soldiers were in France, giving 
the Allies the numerical superiority they needed to end 
the war. 

About 15,000 women also served overseas, working as 
doctors, nurses, drivers, and secretaries and other roles in 
the Western Front.

Although the guns fell silent on November 11, 1918, 
peace did not officially come until the following years. This 
museum is dedicated to sharing the stories of those who 
experienced this global disaster, the consequences of which 

Continued on page 6 �

� Continued from page 4

World War I Museum Tour Sunday, August 27



Dues are $35.00 for 
individuals and $50.00 for 
couples. We encourage 
members to sponsor a 
family member or friend 
with a membership. The 
membership dues are tax 
deductible. NSDKC is a 
501(c)(3) not-for-profit 
organization. The 
membership application 
is on The Native Sons 
and Daughters website: 
nsdkc.org.

NSDKC 
MEMBERSHIP


